
Dec 1, 2011

Update from the Commercial List 
Users’ Committee: Issue #3
 

During the past six months, the Commercial List Users' 
Committee and subcommittees have continued to meet 
on a regular basis to advance and undertake various 
initiatives designed to improve the workings of the Court. 
We take this opportunity to update readers on the 
activities of the Users’ Committee.

This update was current as of December 2011.
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